Bromley Hills School Newsletter



Autumn Term Week 1 5th September 2025

Visit our website: www.bromhills.dudley.sch.uk

email: info@bromhills.dudley.sch.uk



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY
THIS HALF TERM

SEPTEMBER

Wed 3rd - Start of term

Fri 12th – Swimming starts for 3/4L & 5/6Bi

Fri 19th - Jeans for Genes Day

Tues 30th - Y3/4 Harvest at 3pm

OCTOBER

Wed 1st - KS1 Harvest at 3pm

Thurs 2nd – Y5/6 Harvest at 3pm

Tues 14th & Thurs 16th - Parents'

Evening

Fri 24th - Last Day of Half Term

Mon 27th – Fri 31st – Half Term

MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome back! I hope you had a lovely summer holiday and that you managed to have a break. It is lovely to see children back, safe and sound.

A welcome newsletter has been emailed to parents/carers this week. This will keep you informed about what your child will be taught this term. A copy will also be available on the school website. If you would like a paper copy, please collect one from the school office.

Today, we have emailed parents/carers the dates for the Autumn term. We will try our best to keep to these dates, so that parents/carers know what is coming up this term. This is something that we have introduced in order to improve communication between school and home. The dates for the year are on the school website. If there are any changes, we will text parents/carers.

As always, if you have any questions, please get in touch either by phone or email. If it is urgent, please do pop in and speak to us.

Many thanks,

Jon Stevens.

SCHOOL UNIFORM

A reminder that all children must wear school uniform at all times. If there is a problem, please let us know.

Please note that **no jewellery** can be worn by children, except stud earrings. Please can you make sure that children do not wear chains or necklaces to school. Thank you.

Please remember that children can only wear **black footwear**. Please make sure that there are no coloured logos. Thank you.

There is spare school uniform in the school office. Please help yourself.

IMPORTANT UPDATE

We will no longer be sending out Student Update Forms & Parental Consent Forms as we are using a new online system called **My Child at School.**

Please could we ask that you register with *My Child at School* with the below link. Once you have accessed the site you will need to input your email address and press the reset password button, this will then allow you access.

Please can you check that all your details are correct or if any amendments are needed you can do so from the site.

Also very importantly please can ALL the consents be completed with either GRANTED or DENIED. Thank you.

www.mychildatschool.com, or the MyChildAtSchool mobile phone app.

SWIMMING LESSONS

Classes 3/4L and 5/6Bi will start their swimming lessons on Friday 19th Sept.

Please ensure that all children have their swimming kits in school.

As swimming is a curriculum subject, all children must attend lessons.

ATTENDANCE

As you know, attendance is a key issue for the Government, and all schools are tasked with making sure that all children attend school regularly.

To help parents/carers, an attendance 'Top Tips' is being sent out today. If you would like a paper copy, please collect from the school office.

ACE COACHING CLUB

Wednesday 3.30pm - 4.30pm

ACE Coaching will be starting their afterschool club on Wednesday 17th September. This half term is football. Please reserve a place by Friday 12th September.

ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK

Class RB - 100%

Class RSL - 96%

Class 1B - 96%

Class 1/2T - 100%

Class 2F - 96%

Class 3/4H - 96%

Class 3/4L – 90%

Class 3/4N - 91%

Class 5/6Ba - 92%

Class 5/6Bi - 93%

Class 5/6K - 96%

Total attendance for this week is: 94%

Well done to classes 1/2T & RB for their **100% attendance this week!**









